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Search and Rescue Organization and Planning Seminar 
 

In a distinguished building of the Capital - Caracas 
- ONSA called for the Search and Rescue 
Organization and Planning Seminar, accompanied 
by personnel internationally specialized in this type 
of activities.  
 
This Seminar started the cycle of Chats and 
Conferences, dedicated to form and to qualify the 
personnel related to Search and Rescue activities 
in our community. 
 
More than thirty people attended the first Seminar, 
receiving their Certificate as participants. Every 

year, this activity will be carried out in different cities of the country, in order to take these 
Search and Rescue knowledge and practices nationwide.  
 
 

OSM grant recognitions to ONSA’s Members 
 
The Maritime Rescue Organization of 
Puerto Cabello [OSM] condecorate the 
Secretary General of ONSA with the Order 
of the OSM, Silver Class, and the 
Representative of the Institutional Council 
with the Bar of Honor's. Strong friendship 
ties join these two organizations, 
dedicated to promote the safety of life at 
sea.  
 
While ONSA is a nationwide association 
with almost five years in operations, the 
Maritime Rescue Organization of Puerto 
Cabello [OSM] have bee running Search 
and Rescue operations for over 28 years. 
 
 
 
A recognition Plate was given to CASMAR  
by the Coastal Safety Service of the Venezuelan National Guard 

 
 
The operational arm of ONSA, the Support 
and Maritime Rescue Corps [CASMAR] 
received a Plate from the Coastal Safety 
Service of the Venezuelan National Guard, 
in response to the support given to the 
authorities in Search and Rescue 
missions. 
 
This Plate was received by CASMAR 
Miranda which was the first Squadron to 
establish a relationship with this Service. 


